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Proposed Elimination of the 24X and 25X  
Gateway Commerce Center Express 

MCT will host 3 open house-style information sessions to engage the public, gather feedback, and 
answer questions about MCT’s proposed January 2024 Service Change, which includes the 
elimination of the 24X and 25X routes. Dates, times, and locations of the meetings are listed below: 

- Mon. Sept. 18, 2023      Virtual Meeting (MCT.org)     10:30 AM – 12 PM 
- Tues. Sept. 19, 2023       Wood River Station              8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 
- Wed. Sept. 20, 2023        Collinsville Station               4:00 PM – 5:30 PM 

Please contact RideFinders at 314-621-7433 or email ridefinders@mct.org to see if there is a local 
carpool that could assist in your transportation needs if the proposed change is approved. 

Tuesday, September 5, 
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